
106 Jones Street • P.O. Box 477 • Watertown, WI 53094-0477 • Phone 920.262.4060  
Opportunity Runs Through It 

ENGINEERING DIVISION 
 

Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 

920.262.4050 

Ritchie M. Piltz, CSI 

920.262.4034 

Maureen McBroom, ENV SP 

920-206-4264 

Administrative Assistant     

Wanda Fredrick 920.262.4060 

Andrew Beyer, P.E. 

920.262.4052 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 

MEMO 

TO:  Mayor McFarland and Committee Members  

FROM: Andrew M. Beyer, P.E. 

DATE:  January 19, 2023 

RE:  Finance Committee Meeting of January 23, 2023 

 Review and take possible action: Change Order No. 1 to Contract #9-22 with Ray Stadler Const., Co. 

Inc. reducing contract amount by $62,260.00 to a contract price of $1,092,540.00 

BACKGROUND 

Review and take possible action: Change Order No. 1 to Contract #9-22 with Ray Stadler Const., Co. Inc. 

reducing contract amount by $62,260.00 to a contract price of $1,092,540.00 

Pending award of the Riverside Park Restroom Project to Ray Stadler Cons., Co. in the amount of $1,154,800, 

a mandatory change order is needed to bring the contract price within the City’s available budget. The Parks 

Department and Engineering Division are recommending the approval of Change Order No. 1, which would 

reduce the contract by $62,260 to a contract price of $1,092,540. The Change Order replaces several bid items 

with reasonably priced alternative items. The change order, which details said substitutions, and draft resolution 

are attached for Committee review.  

 

 

 

Attached: 

 Change Order No. 1 

 Draft resolution 

 

 

 

 

 


